
Notice of Preparation and Scoping Meeting 
for Environmental Impact Report (EIR)

Carpinteria Valley Water District (CVWD) is the lead agency under 
the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) in preparation of 
an Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for the Carpinteria Advanced 
Purification Project (CAPP). CVWD is working in partnership with 
Carpinteria Sanitary District (CSD). The CAPP would be located in the City 
of Carpinteria, California, and a small portion of unincorporated County 
of Santa Barbara. The CAPP would consist of construction and operation 
of an advanced water treatment plant, conveyance pipelines, injection 
and monitoring wells, ocean outfall modifications, and other facilities to 
produce advanced treated water for groundwater recharge, storage, and 
potable reuse. The CAPP would inject recycled water into the Carpinteria 
Groundwater Basin for future recovery and reuse.

This Notice of Preparation for the CAPP is available for public comment 
from January 7, 2019 through February 8, 2019. Please provide contact 
information (name, address, email) and send comments to Mr. Bob 
McDonald, Carpinteria Valley Water District, 1301 Santa Ynez Ave., 
Carpinteria, CA 93013; Phone: (805) 684-2816 x112, E-mail: bob@cvwd. 
net.

CVWD will hold a scoping meeting on January 24, 2019 at 5:00 – 7:00 
p.m. at the Carpinteria Veterans Memorial Building, 941 Walnut Ave in 
Carpinteria. This scoping meeting provides an opportunity to offer input 
into the scope and content of the EIR. The meeting format will be an open 
house from 5:00 - 7:00 p.m., with a brief presentation about the project 
beginning at 6:00 p.m.

This notice, an Initial Study, and additional details on the CAPP can be 
accessed online at: http://www.cvwd.net/water_info/projects.htm
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